
 

 
 

 

Thank you and congratulations! 

First, a thank you to all the homeowners who participated in the recent election 

of the board of directors.  We had a record number of votes cast and were able 

to reach a reduced quorum with no difficulty.   

Secondly, thank you to all the candidates who indicated an interest in being on 

the board of directors and working to make this a great place to live.   

As promised, each eligible voter participated in the drawing for the two $100 

Lowe’s gift cards.  Congratulations to the winners of the drawing held this week, 

they are: 
 Michael and Cynthia Harlow who live on Pima St.  

 Joseph Hobson and Richard Starkey who live on 155th Ln.   

We greatly appreciate the participation of all who took the time to vote and 

express their interest in your homeowners association and we look forward to 

having that participation in the coming year as we work to make our Estrella 

Vista community a great place to live. 

As mentioned in the last board meeting, we are looking forward to utilizing an 

on-line voting system for next year’s board election.  Please make sure we have 

your email address as that is the vehicle we will use to provide you with the 

information on the candidates and to allow you to cast your vote.   

At the board meeting on Wednesday, as required by the bylaws of the 
association, the board elected the officers to serve for the next year.  They 
are: 

 Stu Glenn – President 

 Lou Reyes – Vice President 

 Jim Evans – Secretary/Treasurer  
 
As always, should you have any questions 

about this or anything having to do with our 

association, please contact us via email at:  

EstrellaVista@WeAreVision.com , or by phone at 

602-759-4945 
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